
Six Kids Seen On The Park Gazebo Roof The Night of 7-12-11 
The Police responded to yet another “kids in the park after dark” earlier this week after six kids were seen on the gazebo 

roof. They were yelling and laughing loudly, and they may have damaged the wood roof with that much weight on it. 

This was very dangerous for the kids but unfortunately the Police arrived shortly after what appeared to be a parent 

picked the kids up in a silver SUV. A broken beer bottle was found spread across the cement walkway last week after the 

Police responded to another “kids in the park after dark” call and new graffiti continues to appear. Please join your 

neighbors and call the Police non-emergency line at 951-776-1099 anytime you see anyone in the park after dark so we 

can put a stop to the vandalism and graffiti, help keep our kids safe, and reduce the liability issues all Rembrandt 

homeowners face if kids are hurt in our park by climbing on the gazebo roof. 


